
Critical Path Institute Receives Bronze Award From League of 
American Bicyclists

Critical Path Institute (C-Path) announces that it has received a Bronze Bicycle Friendly Business (BFB) 
award from the League of American Bicyclists in recognition for its commitment to promoting bicycling and 
a healthy lifestyle in the workplace.


